
We are proud to announce that AGS (Canada) has been
grantedpermission tobeaCenter forUCAS (Universities and
Colleges Admissions Service) which is a UK-based
organisation whose main role is to operate the application
processforBritishuniversities.

February 2022

Senior High students are invited to
sign up for the Emirates University
Fair which is coming up on March
15th. It will be held from 4:30 pm –
6:30 pm. For further information
please click on the link below. Feel
free to contact Mr. Jeff Green, AGS
Student Counselor for any inquiries.
https://student.novva.tech/emirates

Emirates University Fair



STUDENTS AND STAFF ARE FORTUNATE TO HAVE MENA LABS TEAM COME TO
SCHOOL AND MAKE THEIR ROUTINE PCR SWABS. THIS IS NOT THE FIRST TIME
FOR THE TEAM TO MAKE SUCH A VISIT. THEY ARE USUALLY SCHEDULED TO
COMEONA BI-WEEKLY BASIS. A SCHEDULE IS SET UP FOR STAFF AND STUDENTS
IN ORDER TO ALLOW A SMOOTH FLOW AND MAINTAIN SOCIAL DISTANCING.
HEALTH AND SAFETY OF AGS COMMUNITY IS OUR TOP PRIORITY. STAFF AND
STUDENTS WHO SHOW POSITIVE RESULT OR PROOF TO BE IN CLOSE CONTACT
WITH A POSITIVE CASE SHOULD IMMEDIATELY REPORT TO THE HEALTH
COMPLIANCE TEAM THROUGH AN EMAIL TO health-
compliance@agsgrmmr.sch.ae PARENTS AND FIRST TIME COMERS TO THE
SCHOOL SHOULD SHOW A 96HRS NEGATIVE TEST RESULT UPON ENTRY TO THE
SCHOOL.

Because we care about YOU



Fridays ONLY
Grades 7 – 12  100% Online 

Friday is already ½ day as regulated by the UAE government. Due to
attendance of grades 7 – 12 on this day and knowing that ½ day means
compressed schedule, it had been decided that all grades 7 – 12 would be
100% online. Grades K – 6 were FTF with early dismissals at 11:00 am
for K – 2 and at 12 noon for grades 3 – 6. This became effective on
Friday, February 4th, 2022.



Sport Teams  (AGS ROYALS) - Back on the Field
Sport teams are back at AGS! Three sport teams are created this year for football; Cycle 2 boys,
Cycle 3 boys and girls. The coaches are Mr. Declan, Mr. Sorin/Mrs Lakra and Mrs. Dragana,
respectively. The teams are registered in ADSC (Abu Dhabi Schools Champions). Team players and
the coaches are excited to participate in friendly competitions which will be taking place in the
coming weeks. They started practicing already at the Dome and within school premises. AGS Sports
teams are known for their dedication, teamwork and commitment.



Student Council Surprises
This month we organized 'Friendship Week' in
which Students participated in multiple dress ups
along with a popcorn sale to encourage students to
make new friends or simply, strengthen their
relationships with their classmates, friends and
teachers. We are happy to announce that it was a
success! Thanks to everyone who dressed up.
Hala Saffarini- President of Student Council 


